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Ngé Pirihimana o Aoteorco

22 August 2022

R. Anthony
Per Email:
fyi-request-19980-62264dcl @requests.fyi.org.nz Ref:IR-01-22-21373

Dear R Anthony,

Information Request

Thank you for your request received by New Zealand Police on 20 July 2022 requesting information relating to a
building at 87 Main Road, Sockburn, Christchurch. Your request below has been considered in accordance with
the Official Information Act 1982. | refer to your request and the Police response to each question.

Request:

Building being used by Police. Namely; 87 Main South Road, Sockburn, Christchurch 8042Please provide the
following information on the aforementioned physical address:

Questions:

1; Confirm thet the building is currently being used by Police.

The building is currently leased by New Zealand Police.

2; Confirm what squad(s) or department(s} are using the building.

The building is being used by the Pike River Investigation Team.

3; What the building is being used for, or its purpose. Broken down by squad / department.
The building is being used for administration, logistics and inquiry purposes.

4; Confirm the building lease time frame. IE Jan 2022 to Jan 2024.

The lease is ongoing for the purposes of this Police Investigation.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with Police’s response
to your request. You can find more information here: http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/make-a-
complaint/complaining-about-access-to-official-information-551307291224432

Yours sincerely

y

Peter Read ONZM
Detective Superintendent
Wellington & South Island




